

St Anne's Church Academy @Hewish & @West Wick



Term 6 Newsletter 5th June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome to term 6 and a traditional style of newsletter. After 10 weeks of running the TPLT primary hub from West Wick, it has been so lovely to open both sites again albeit to very limited numbers of children in our new socially distanced way of schooling. The children and staff have done an amazing job in their 'bubbles' and have quickly adapted to this new normal. Thank you for all your support and patience during this uncertain time. We really do have a wonderful St Anne's family.

Have a lovely weekend.

Emma Hardy-Smith

Follow me on Twitter @StAnnes_EHS

WIDER REOPENING



TPLT made the decision to delay the wider opening of its Weston-Super-Mare primaries for Reception , Year 1 and Year 6

children until Monday 15th June. Both sites remain open for keyworker children. Please refer to yesterday's letter.

https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/wider-reopening.pdf
Please help us by picking up your children at 1pm on Fridays to allow for a deep clean of the classrooms and resources. We look forward to

welcoming more children back to school from the 15th June. Please contact the school with any questions or concerns.

HOME LEARNING



For those parents and children currently continuing with home learning, you are doing a fantastic

job. Please continue to encourage your children to check into Google classroom and say hello to their teachers and classmates everyday. Thank you to everyone who encouraged your children to upload or send in their piece of learning to their teacher this week. It is really important that teachers can help children to progress by giving feedback. We want to keep our children learning and we are all working hard to provide home learning that is accessible for all. If you have any problems with Google classroom and home learning, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the school. We are here to help in any way we can. Please get in touch.

E-SAFETY



As our children are spending more time on their screens, please

remind them about all the ways they can keep themselves safe online. Check who your

children are in contact with online and remind them not to share any personal details. If something doesn't feel right or if they are unhappy about anything that is said to them online, they should let you know. Teachers will be adding some more E –safety reminders on Google classroom next week to help to keep your children safe online.

SUNCREAM



During these summer weeks to support social distancing, the children are spending a lot of time outside so please remember to

apply all day sunscreen to your child before school and don't forget their hats and water bottles.

WATER AND SNACKS



Please remember to send a water bottle into school with your children. We would like to encourage the children to bring water in their bottles

rather than squash. Unfortunatley, we are not having any fruit delivered to school at the moment so we are unable to provide a morning snack for the children. If you would like to, please do send your children with a piece of fruit for them to enjoy mid-morning to keep them going.